
Pauntley Street 
planting project
Consultation results and next steps



We are pleased to share with you the outcome of the Pauntley 
Street environmental improvement consultation which ran 
from 30 November to 28 December 2022. 

As part of our mission to make our borough a cleaner, greener, 
healthier place we proposed installing a 2.2m tall living 
green screen (similar to a hedge in planter boxes) on a 50m 
stretch of the Pauntley Street footpath marked 'A' on the map 
below. We also asked for your ideas on what could be done 
to improve the car park towards the north of Pauntley Street 
(marked 'D' on the map below). 

Thank you to everyone who shared their views

Figure 1: Map Pauntley Street showing key locations



Key findings from the consultation
We received 65 responses to the consultation and have 
listened closely to your suggestions for the Pauntley Street 
footpath and car park. 

You told us We listened

We are installing a living 
green screen in timber 
planter boxes.  You can 
see an example in Figure 
2 on the next page.  

We are extending the 
length of the green 
screen to cover the full 
length of the bus stands 
on Archway Road. 

We are decreasing 
the height of the living 
green screen to 1.5m 
so you can see over it.

Popular suggestions for the car park included greening and 
upgrading the bin storage to improve the look and feel of the 
space and to deter fly tipping. We will be conducting further 
feasibility studies to explore options for this space. 

To view the full consultation report please visit: 
www.islington.gov.uk/consultations/2022/pauntley-street

You said that you 
would prefer the living 
green screen to be 
made with timber 
rather than steel 
planter boxes.

You said that you 
wanted the living 
green screen to 
cover the full length 
of the bus stands on 
Archway Road.

You said that you are 
concerned about the 
living green screen 
being too tall and 
making it difficult 
for people on the 
footpath to be seen.



Next steps for Pauntley Street

Works to enable the improvements:  
The installation of the living green 
screen is scheduled for the week of 
 13 March 2023.

Do you need this information in another language or reading 
format such as Braille, large print, audio or Easy Read? 
Please email us at publicrealm@islington.gov.uk or write to: 
Public Realm, 1 Cottage Road, London, N7 8TP. 

Get in touch

Figure 2: Example of living green screen in timber planters


